November 14, 1958

G. Kelley Stout

P, O, Box 308
Artesia, New Mexico
Dear Sir:

On April 29th this office received form C-102, stateing
what you intended to do on your well Superior State, Well #i,
Unit O, Sec. 12-17S-28E,

Since that time we have not received any report as to
what you have done to this well,

Please notify us as to the present status of this well
as soon as possible,

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No, 2



